5 October 1954

Mr., John J. ®elsh
Town Supervisor

Town of Guildsrland
Albany County
Suilderland, New York

Desr Mr. %elsh:

Our Association would like 1o call to ihe attention of the
lown Board the advisability of forming a reservoir west of the
present reservoir by using the new dam recently constructed by
the Niagara Mohawk Fower Corp.

fnis would require some bulldosing and cleaning ocut in order ito
make a proper settling basin.

May we hear from you on this,

Very truly yours,

MCKCENVILLE IMPRO VEMENT ASS'N.
L. H. Comatock, Secretary

Please address reply to:
Mrs. R. &, Comsiock, Jr.

1241 sestern Avenue
Alvany 3, New York

CC to: J. Choules, Fres.
McKownville Imp. Ass'n.
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